
 

 

  

South Apopka Neighborhood Newsletter 
 

A newsletter about issues important to you and your neighbors… 
Spring 2016 

 

******************MEETING REMINDER **************** 
 
 

 

South Apopka Safe Neighborhood Community Meeting 
 
 

Guest Speaker: Ed Green (Rebuilding Together Orlando) 

Discussing housing rehabilitation programs for senior citizens and veterans  
 

Thursday, May 12, 2016 at 6:30 P.M. 

Meeting Location:  

John H. Bridges Community Center 

445 W. 13th Street | Apopka, FL 32703 

 

If any person with a disability, as defined by the ADA, needs special accommodation to participate in this meeting then no later than two (2) business days prior to the 

proceeding please, he or she should contact the Orange County Neighborhood Preservation and Revitalization Division at (407) 836-5606 

 

Congratulations Yard of the Month Winners! 
 

Lake Jewel  
Minnie Baldwin - 33 Roland Hayes 

Wheatley Manor  
Mr. & Mrs. Robinson - 221 W. 20th Street 

West Apopka Hills  
Mr. & Mrs. White - 379 West Apopka Hills 

Oak Lawn 
 Carrie Green - 22 West 16th Street. 

 

Yard of the Month 
This program is fun and easy! 

We need four or five people willing to evaluate 
yards and reward South Apopka residents for the 

hard work they do! 
 

Contact Carla McClendon at 
407.836.0916, or carla.mcclendon@ocfl.net 

for information on how to get started. 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

May 14, 2016 
South Apopka Community Clean Up – John Bridges Center 

 8 a.m. -12 p.m. 
Registration begins at 7:30 AM 

Volunteers Needed 
 

Sunday, May 15, 2016 
12th Annual Evelyn Pitts Dallas Memorial Scholarship Luncheon 

Sheraton Orlando North - 600 North Lake Destiny Drive  
 Maitland, FL 32751 

2:00 p.m. (Doors open at 1:30 p.m.) 
For additional information, please contact: Lisa Williams, Director 

at  407.299.5464 or by email at contactus@lanestg.org 
 

June 25, 2016 
Father Daughter Dance 

John Bridges Center -445 West 13th Street Apopka, FL 32703 
For additional information, please contact Sylvester Hall at 

407.680.4215. 

 

 

mailto:contactus@lanestg.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can reach the Orange County Neighborhood Preservation and Revitalization Division at (407)836-5606 or OCNeighborhoods@ocfl.net to inquire 

about the grants and services available through the division.  

If you have specific questions about the Orange County Safe Neighborhoods Program please contact Cristina Pichardo-Cruz at (407) 836-5621 or 

Cristina.Pichardo-Cruz@ocfl.net 

 

Important Numbers for Orange 

County 

Orange County Customer Service 

311 

Sheriff’s Non-Emergency  

407.836.HELP(4357) 

Sheriff’s Emergency  

911 

Seniors First 

407.292.0177 

Neighborhood Grants Program  

407.836.5606 

Safe Neighborhood News  

407.836.5621 

Find South Apopka Safe 
Neighborhood on the web! 

www.ocsafeneighborhoods.net/lee-
road 

 

We are making great strides 
toward meeting the goals of the 
community. To keep update on 
the progress and other news from 
Orange County, join us to make a 
difference. 
 
Sign up by calling 407.836.5606  

Call for Volunteers  
 

We have met several new people at our 
meetings. Thank you for supporting our efforts 
to improve our area. Our regular volunteers 
have been diligently working behind the 
scenes to make these events successful and 
grow in attendance. Please consider sharing 
your special talents and new ideas with us. By 
working together we can help rid our area of 
blight and crime. 
 

National Night Out, October 6th 

 
National Night Out is an annual community 

building event. For this year, we want to create a 

festival atmosphere with fun activities for all. If 

you wish to exhibit, sponsor and/or be on the 

planning committee, please let us now.  

 

For more information please contact Lori 

Erlacher at 407-291-4485 or Lori@am-

sourcing.com or Cristina Pichardo-Cruz. 
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New Journey Youth Center 
2016 

 
NJYC is currently enrolling for our 
Summer Youth Program.  
 
Open to ages 12-19. 
 
Program sessions include: 

 Tutoring 

 STEM 

 Performing Arts 

 Music Appreciation 

 Educational Field Trips 

 College Tours 

 Self-Esteem Development 

 Job Readiness  

 Sports 

 Outdoor Fun 
 
John H. Bridges Community Center  
 
For more information please call NJYC 
Director Daniel Yarbrough at 
407.970.9263 
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